
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday, November 16, 2022 
CLASSROOM SUPPORT DAY:  
 
Today is Classroom Support Worker appreciation day. This is a day to recognise the hard work and efforts of our education 
assistants. If you have an EA working in your class or if you know an EA,  please be sure to thank them for all that they do to 
support our students and our school. EAs are an important part of our school, and they deserve this day of recognition. 
Congrats and thank you EAs!  
 
Music Department:  

 Concert Choir rehearses today after school. All members should attend as we continue to prepare for our upcoming 
concerts which begin early in December.  

 This is the last day to purchase poinsettias and cheese. All orders to be in by Thursday at 8:00am. Delivery of cheese 
and poinsettias will be December 2nd.  

 All musicians benefit from the proceeds of sale. Please be sure to drop off orders to Ms. Rensink in music room by 
Thursday at 8:00am.   

 
Dance Announcement:  

 We will have our first school dance of the year on December 15th. The theme will be winter, dress code will be semi-
formal. Forms will be available soon, be sure to save this date. Mr. Gay will be setting up the games room in Gym C.  

 
Varsity Hockey:  

 Could all girls interested in trying out for Girls Varsity hockey come to a mandatory meeting Thursday at lunch in room 
102. This will be considered your first of three tryouts. 

 
Jr./Sr. Girls Volleyball:  
Tryouts for junior and senior volleyball team will start this week.  
 

1. There will be a brief meeting on Thursday, November 17 to distribute forms in room 188. 
2. After school tryout on Tuesday, November 22.  
3. After school tryout on Wednesday, November 30 

 
 
Clothing Drive:  

 Have you seen the Port Perry Platypus box in the cafeteria. Please bring in clean gently used clothing and drop off in 
other boxes located at the school’s entrance, office. All clothes will be donated to the local shelters.  
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